MEMO

DATE: 06/06/1995

FROM: Lori Graves

TO: 63-S

RE: Sec/Treas and Watermaster Positions

Daniel refused the Sec/Treas appointment. After reviewing the
options with Mike outlined in Steve’s 2/9/1995 memo, on 3/8/1995,
Mike called to say that Dave Hendrickson had accepted the position.

On 5/24/1995, I notified Mike that a Watermaster needed to be hired
by 5/31/1995 to provide adequate time to review, appoint, and train
before the water is called for. Mike had found a candidate named
Jim Herrinberg, who is a retired hydrologist recommended by Mike
Jones. '

On 06/06/1995, I told Mike that the next step is to submit a letter
to IDWR, signed by himself as Pres. and Dave H. as Sec. /Treas.,
which proposes Jim Herrinberg as Watermaster for Water District
63-S. A meeting will then be set up between myself, the candidate,
and the officers, to review the candidate’s qualifications, job
expectations and duties. After the review process, IDWR will then
appoint/not appoint the proposed candidate. If appointed,
certification will be completed and mailed to the watermaster and
a notification letter will be sent 63-S members. A trial run will
be scheduled for the Watermaster later in the season (probably
early August).




